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“We are grateful for those who, over the summer, put aside earthly concerns for a moment in their lives and accomplished many  
firsts of eternal value for the Kingdom of God in Paraguay.” 
  
 
 
 
 

  

Mission Trip 2024 

In July 2024, Project Paraguay assembled a team 

of 21 participants from 10 churches located in 

Virginia, North Carolina, and Florida. This 

mission team was a tremendous blessing to the El 

Renuevo, Barrio Parque, La Roca, and Pura Vida 

Churches. The number of participants 

representing such a diversity of churches 

touching four congregations in Paraguay was a 

definite first for us. As a team, we were one in 

spirit and mission with our motto for the first 

time emblazoned on our t-shirts: Heart Aflame, 

Mind Renewed, In the Service of Christ the King. 


